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BRITISH SOUTHERN CAMEROONS                   

Federal Republic of Ambazonia 
STATE HOUSE BUEA 

5335 Wisconsin Ave, 
NW, Suite 440 Washington 
DC,20015 

presidency@ambazoniagov.org or cos@ambazoniagov.org  
Office: (202) 971- 9330, Cell: (240)704-1848.  

Ref. No. FRA/0540/18 
Date:  January 4, 2019 

 

TO:  HCRR 

Attn: Senator Penn Terrence 

 

Dear Compatriots, 

Thank you very much for your correspondence dated December 6th, 2018 as well as 

your follow up mail dated, December 10th, 2018.  

Before I proceed, permit me point out to you that, my attention has today January 

3rd, 2019 been drawn to these correspondences for the very first time. Specifically, 

through my Secretary of State for Education and Strategic Collaboration as opposed  

to coming from my Chief of Staff as per addressee coordinates on your original 

correspondences. 

After due consultations with my Chief of Staff, it will appear he doesn't remember 

receiving this correspondence nor its reminder mail of December 10th 2018 prior to 

today, January 3, 2019. However, I'm glad to having received the correspondence 

from my secretary of state for Education and Strategic Collaboration as 

aforementioned.  

Though cabinet has within the last three months been discussing on and have 

documented minutes of a similar future project, it is my pleasure to note that there 

are some concerned citizens out there who have been thinking in the same direction 
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like the Interim Government. To this effect, permit me make the following remarks 

and observations:  

 From your previous schedule, it will appear everything is behind schedule 

now as I write  

 The IG as at now is not fully informed about your Ambazonia “House of 

Representatives or Parliament”, it's origin, activities, composition and 

mandate. More information to enlighten us at the interim government will be 

very helpful so that we can find a better way of working together in moving 

our revolution ahead  

 What are the particular concerns about our revolution that led to the 

conceptualization of this venture from your side? Have other options for 

addressing such concerns been sorted out prior to choosing the current 

approach?  

 What agenda is envisaged for each of the various planning phases prior to the 

conference in addition to the actual conference agenda?  

 Given that the interim government already scheduled a similar meeting for 

February 2019 and also putting into consideration that our current 

aforementioned concerns at the Interim government would be addressed by 

your team, will there be a possibility to synchronize your proposals with our 

goals within our “ All Ambazonian Stakeholders Consultative Conference 

(AASCC) of February 2019"?  

 I'm very sure you all are aware and mindful of the various resolutions that 

emanated from our recent joint security council meeting, following the most 

unfortunate killing of our restoration forces in Guzang, Batibo. As a result of 

this and other unfortunate and painful incidents, we at the interim government 

have for the time being temporarily suspended all forms of collaboration with 

some nationalist platforms and their leaders. 
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It will be our utmost pleasure at the interim government to have you address our 

aforementioned concerns and remarks in your next correspondence.  

Best regards 

Yours truly in service to Ambazonia, 

 
 

H.E. Samuel I. Sako, PhD 

Acting President of British Southern Cameroons 

Federal Republic of Ambazonia 


